







Advisory Board on Autism and Related Disorders

Dear Lu,

We are conducting a survey to help us fine-tune our efforts to meet your needs and those of others in the autism community. Please answer any questions that apply to you. If you choose not to answer a question, or find any that are not applicable, that is O.K. We will use whatever information you are able to share. Thank you in advance for giving us your valuable insights about living with autism.

Take this survey

Thank you again for your participation in our survey and for helping ABOARD better serve thousands of people with autism, their families, and the professionals who help them! We value and appreciate your input.

Sincerely,

ABOARD

Advisory Board on Autism and Related Disorders

Forward email





This email was sent to autismnews@aboard.org by autismnews@aboard.org <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe™</u> | <u>Privacy Policy</u>.